
 
AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for December 2024 

 
Highlights of the AAC Board of Directors (BoD) meeting held on Wednesday, December 
18, 2024. Once approved, the full text of all motions can be found in On Course. 
 
1. The BoD approved 21 new members.  

 
2. The BoD approved Pawsitively Regionals’ bid to host the 2025 New Brunswick/PEI 

Regionals at the Princess Louise Show Centre in Sussex, NB, from June 14-15, 
2025. 

 
3. The BoD approved that a notice be sent out requesting applications from individuals 

interested in filling the position of Health Care Provider for the 2025 National Team. 
 

4. The BoD approved the application from Peck Meadow Dogsport Field to hire FCI 
International judge Marko Makela, UK, and FCI International judge Cedric Bargoin, 
France, to design courses for their July 26-27, 2025, trial. 
 

5. Members are reminded that further information is available in On Course and in 
the Members Only section of the AAC Website.  Questions may also be directed 
to the appropriate Regional Director. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


